
TOWN OF LOVELL  

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

March 20, 2018 

 

Attendance; 

Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Jerry Bouchard, and Peter 

Malia. 

1. Approved March 6, 2018 and March 13, 2018 minutes. 

2. Reviewed a bid from D&S Dive Services for Cushman Pond Milfoil Eradication Project for 2018 

season. 

3. Reviewed County Commissioners Court State Valuation 2018 Tax. 

4. Reviewed AVCOG General Assembly Meeting and Workshop April 11, 2018 Agenda. 

5. Held 2018 Liquor License Meeting. Applicants are Lake Kezar Country Club, Quisisana Resort, 

Kezar Lake Marina, Severance Lodge, Pleasant Point Inn, Center Lovell Inn, Ebenezer’s Pub, and 

Wicked Good Store. Jerry Bouchard came in to represent Wicked Good Store a new applicant. 

Tommie McKenzie asked to go on record objecting to Wicked Good Store Application because 

he felt we did not need more alcohol sold or served in Town Of Lovell. Applicants were 

approved for submission to The State of Maine. 

6. Met with Peter Malia representing John McKeen Scholarship Fund, we reviewed applications 

and determined 11 applicants qualified and set a combined income cut off of $95,000. A grant 

of $1,000 was awarded to each qualified candidate.  

7. Discussed a need to investigate the need of a new Town Auditor. 

8. Discussed Trio Accounting Service, we will have Trio come to the Town Office for a training 

session a date will be set. 

9. Adjourned 9:00 


